Holland Conservation Commission

Minutes of Commission meeting held on February 10, 2004.

Present: Mary vandenBerg, Steven Anderstrom, Patricia Caron. Absent: Howard Fife, Jim
Wettlaufer, Marguerite Choquette and Helen Kreiger.

Mary vandenBerg signed minutes of Commission Meeting held on January 27, 2004, which were
previously read. Minutes of February 3, 2004 were read and signed by Steven Anderstrom.

Due to a lack of a quorum no meeting was held. Mary vandenBerg called Marguerite Choquette
twice - no response.

Submitted by:
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Patricia J Caron, Secretary

Copies to: Selectmen, Town Clerk, Board of Health, Planning Board, Building Inspector,
Highway Surveyor, File and HCC Chairperson




